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Representative Brandemuehl,

Because this bill requires the erection of signs in the right–of–way of a federal
highway, this bill might violate federal outdoor advertising restrictions, or agreements
between this state and the federal government for control of outdoor advertising, and
might therefore decrease the amount of federal highway funds or federal incentive
payments received by this state.  I recommend that DOT review this draft closely.
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